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 Star of the Week 
 

for trying hard in RE 
this week. 

Well Done! 

 

 

Homework 

For this homework 
there is a ‘100 Years of 

Wonder’ music      
challenge! 

In Story Time with  
Jesus this week, you 
will revisit The Last 

Supper which links to 
the RE work we have 
completed in school. 

RE 

This week in RE we have been thinking about 
the Presentation of the Gifts during Mass. We 
spent some time acting out the gifts being   
presented to the priest, and then the priest 
blessing them. We discovered that when the 
priest blesses the host (bread) and wine they 
become the body and blood of Christ, just like 
they did for the disciples at Jesus’ Last Supper. 
The priest and the Extra-Ordinary Minister 

then use the gifts to give Holy Communion to the parish family, or the priest gives a blessing. The 
children all did some lovely work in the RE books all about this part of the Mass, talking about 
what the gifts were and some of the things that are said. 

Next week we shall be starting our new RE topic all about ‘Change.’ During this topic we shall 
look closely at the events of Holy Week in the lead up to the Easter story. 

There have been some lovely ‘Festival of 
the Arts’ entries sent in so far. Keep them 

coming—you have until 20th March! 

Literacy 

Next week in Literacy 
we shall be starting our 

new class story of 
‘Goldilocks & The Three 
Bears’. We will create a 

story map to help us 
start retelling the story.  


